
Hazard Assessment Follow Up Sample Letter
(Date of Letter)
To (company name):
On (date of assessment), a cross connection control hazard assessment was performed at (address of property) to assess all water connections and determine the need for backflow prevention measures necessary at all potential cross connections. (Name of property escort) at (company name) escorted (your name) from (your water system) throughout the property and answered questions as needed. 
Below is a list of all assemblies we discovered, as well as locations of unprotected cross connections that require some method of backflow prevention. Please have your team review the list, make corrections where necessary, and let us know of any corrections needed.
Location			Cross Connection	Properly Protected?		
Front lawn, west side		landscape irrigation	yes, PVB assembly #12345 – needs to be tested
Fire riser room			fire suppression		yes, DC assembly #12345 – needs to be tested
Janitor closet, east hallway	chem dispenser		no, needs SVB assembly installed 12” above dispenser
Mechanical room, south end	boiler			no, needs RP assembly installed 12” above ground
Installation of any required backflow prevention assembly or device shall be in accordance with the manufacturers’ specifications and recommendations. All backflow prevention assemblies required for point of use protection shall be installed in accordance with the International Plumbing code as adopted by the State of Utah and DEQ regulation R309-305. 
Once the required backflow assemblies are installed and/or tested, the Cross Connection Control Program Administrator (your name) might perform a follow-up assessment to verify completion of the backflow assembly requirements. Backflow prevention assemblies must be tested by a certified tester upon install, after a significant repair, and at least once a year. Copies of test reports must be submitted to the water system at (your email). 
We ask that (company name) have all listed locations protected accurately and tested by a certified backflow tester within 10 days of this letter. 
Sincerely,
(Your name)
Cross Connection Control Program Administrator 
(Your water system name)
(Your work phone number/email)


